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Greetings. My neighbor, David, and I were discussing the rate increase from Limestone Water
for our community Candlewood Lakes. As we all know by now, they are asking for a 68%
increase. David suggested that since the parent company, Central States Water Resources, is a
large waste water treatment entity perhaps we could reach a middle ground. I'll pay the
$67.50/mo water rate if Limestone will pump my septic tank twice a year for free, as part and
parcel of water service. So say I.

George Gregory
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